August-2020

* SHARE project.

* Scientific technological Lab Project.

* Renovation of HSA project.

* Library of HSA.
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* School bags project.
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EU Aid Volunteers
We Care, We Act

Through the project the Palestinian vacancy
has been published we expect the first volunteer
as its planned by the November 2020 and with
special condition this time and following all

the health protocols of local authorities
and EUAV.

#EUAV #ASPEm #ADICE #NABLUS #PALESTINE
#HSA #SHAREPROJECT.
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Scientific technological Lab Project

In Partnership with Alnyzak Association, Human
Supporters Association got a Computer Lab its include:
computers and tables and chairs.

According to this new project, we started extend two
rooms for the new lab, the use of the lab will be to teach
the students of the schools and university new computer
programs, develop their computer skills, hold some of
workshop about” how to use the computer and
internet” for the children and women, as well to use it
for scientific and technological aims we hope to use in
the best way for the society.
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Human Supporters Association started
implement some of construction inside
its center in the middle of August, some
of the rooms merged and expanded, such
as library room and computer lab.

The aims of this change is: develop its
work and create new environment to feel
more comfortable and give motivations
during the work, achieve its goals, hold
new programs and activities for children,
youth and women.




Human supporters Association started develop
its library by create a big and calm room in its
center, also developed the system of borrow the

books, stories and archiving a large number of
books with a lot of topics.

The aim 1s creating a comfortable and calm
place for reading, develop reading N
skills, enhancing reading for ™ 9
children and youth. : (
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HSA prepared "school bags project”
for children aged 7-12 years old, it
will distribute for children before
the school start in the beginning of
September, we target the children
from low income families, and try
to help them especially during this
period, because the economic
situation is declining because of
the emergency and lockdown in
Nablus city.

The bags include some stationary
such as: notebooks, pencils,
sketchbooks pen, hats and winter
gloves.

We wish to the children the success
in their school, and we thank all
the donors for their support of

this project.
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